
SECRETARY’S REPORT

During the past year I have monitored the Yahoo group messages and 
responded as necessary.

I am currently collecting chapter, officer, and committee reports.  These 
reports will be shared at the July convention in Germany.  They will also 
be typed in similar format and included in a future issue of the AMICA 
BULLETIN.

Respectfully submitted,
Marlene Beckman, secretary


